
   

  
  
  
  
  

 

December 29, 2023  

  

    

 

To Our Valued Customers:  

  

Effective February 1, 2024, American Gypsum will implement a price increase for all AG wallboard 

products. This will apply to all orders shipped on or after the increase date. 

.  

 

Please also note that select specialty products will increase by various amounts. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us, and as always, 


